From: Madhup Sharma [mailto:madhupsharma@bluestarindia.com]
Sent: 03 ST 2015 09:50
To: Alok Rai; Ravi Pandey

Cc: SV Hegde; Sunil Kaul; ramesh.agarwal@agarwalpackers.com
Subject:

Hello,

We have been noticing an excellent performance and support by the entire staff of APM.
With ever increasing business, the efficiency from them is also matching the expectations.

Please convey our thanks and wishes to them, on behalf of entire team of RAD, RPD and CSD.
| would be failing in my duty, if | do not mention about Jamalpur people, especially Narendra.
Thanks

Madhup Sharma



